
January 8 - Board of Education
Meeting at 6:00PM

January 16 - Computer-Based
Testing Simulation for students
in grades 7&8

January 19th - High School
Dance 7:00-10:30

January 23- January 26 - Regents
Exams - School is in full session

January 26 - Half-Day for
students with dismissal at
10:30AM. 2nd Quarter Ends
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     We as a school community hope everyone had a restful
break. Moving into the new year, there is a lot of information to
share. This year January Regents will be from January 23rd until
January 26th. School will be in regular session that week. We will
have a half-day on January 26th and run periods 5-8 that
morning. Students taking January Regents exams have been
notified and a letter was sent home to families. Those students
will test in the building and then return to regular class upon the
conclusion of their exams. If your child stated they are taking a
January Exam and you did not receive a letter, please reach out
to the main office and let them know. We want to ensure all
communication is getting directly to families.
     We have noticed recently some students reporting broken
computers. Please note if a student reports a broken computer
families will receive a letter with information regarding the issue
and replacement cost. It is the responsibility of Holley
Middle/High School to ensure students have access to a laptop.
If we do not charge for the cost of repairs or replacements, we
will not be able to sustain the funds necessary to continue
providing our current and future students with the materials to
learn in a digital world. Payments can be made via cash, or check
made out to Holley Central School District. Students or
guardians may drop off payments at the Holley Middle/High
School main office. A receipt will be issued upon receiving
payment. 
       If you have any questions do not hesitate to reach out and
let me know. You can reach me on my cellphone at 585-815-
5459 or via email at mfeldman@holleycsd.org.

Thank you,

Mr. Feldman

Message from the Principal 
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Hawk Talk (Athletics)
Dr. Goetz will be doing sports physicals on
December 11. Please call the nurse to sign up.

As we are in the midst of the winter season, I want to
urge all our spectators to follow the Section V motto, “Be
Loud, Be Proud, Be Positive!” 

Holley Central School District is committed to promoting
the proper ideals of sportsmanship, ethical conduct, and
fair play at all our events both home and away. The
following are the expectations of spectators at all
sporting events. 
Spectator Code of Behavior/Ethics: It is the responsibility
of the spectator to:

1. Keep cheering positive. There should be no profanity
or degrading language or gestures.
 2. Avoid actions that offend visiting teams, individual
players, and coaches.
 3. Show appreciation for good play by both teams.
 4. Learn the rules of the game in order to be a better
informed spectator.
 5. Treat all visiting teams in a manner in which you
would expect to be treated.
 6. Accept the call/judgment of coaches and officials.
 7. Encourage other spectators to participate in the spirit
of good sportsmanship.
 8. Avoid the use, abuse, and resulting negative influence
of drugs, including alcohol and
 tobacco/vaping.

Thank you for your cooperation in the promotion of
good sportsmanship! 

CStudent creativity has been shining in the library this
past month! February is Black History Month, and the
Library Club did an excellent job in creating our book
display. Be sure to check it out!  In addition to coming to
the library for clubs, books, classes, group projects, and
individual schoolwork, students have been coloring,
helping with plants, creating their own versions of
games, practicing skits, and more! We love seeing
students working together and learning for both school
and to explore their own interests. Our library pet,
Norbert, has gotten lots of love lately too! Mrs. Ellis'
photography class even used him as their model! Stop
by to see him in his enclosure, finding him can often be
like our own version of Where's Waldo!

Library


